

Chico Central Little League

Board Meeting 12/08/24

Call to Order: 6:07 pm

Attendance:

Will, Savannah, Beth, Tad, Greg, Gary, Kourt, Kevin, Matt, Darlene, Kristina, Cory

- A. Approval of minutes from 11/6 meeting
  - a. Approved with no objection
  
- B. President Report/ District Meeting 12/3 Notes
  - a. Unsure of status of DA. Letter of no confidence to Region by Liz. Will submitted a separate letter. Other districts sending letters as well.
  - b. Looking for volunteers to lead District Days at SF Giants - give to Katie
  - c. No TOC's due to dates conflict with the Live Stock Auction FFA
  - d. 50/70's - Eastside may have 2 teams, Durham?
    - i. We've added as a registration option. We'll figure out teams based on who registers. If District gets 4 teams, they will move forward with it.
  - e. All Star Hosts Discussion - possible dates
    - i. Matt made suggestion to figure All Star dates to end 5 days prior to Sections
  - f. Waivers - out of boundaries
    - i. New rule: If an older sibling of younger player who signed up for other league, can transfer with full
  - g. By-Laws/ Constitution. Review and enter to data center
  - h. Safety Plan - update by 2/15/25
  - i. Background Checks - will determine dates
  - j. Abuse Training - Greg to send out
  - k. Eastside Opening Day 3/8
  - l. Inner League Discussion
  - m. Challenger League - no one is currently running
  - n. Next District Meeting - 1/7
  
- C. VP Report
  - a. 81 Players currently registered
  - b. Notices to schools - Peachjar (January)
    - i. Greg to explore doing all schools/ figure costs
  - c. Uniforms: Expect updated costs in January
  
- D. Treasurer Report
  - a. Need list of sponsors signed up through registration - Greg to send to Darlene

E. Matt – Player Agent

- a. Calendar - will send out
- b. Important dates discussion
  - i. Evaluations: 2/2 & 2/8
  - ii. Draft: 2/11 & 12
  - iii. Manager Mtg: 2/19
  - iv. Opening Day: 3/8
  - v. BBQ - 5/30

F. Equipment

- a. Will has 3 pitching machines from CARD
  - i. need to build batteries - discussion

G. UIC

- a. Savannah to reach out to previous umpires to gauge interest
- b. Matt can share with Kinesiology majors in late January

H. Fields Update

- a. Dirt
- b. mower repairs
- c. aerate & fertilize
- d. chalk & dirt donated
- e. Will - CARD meeting 1/8

I. Fundraising

- a. Katie not present

J. Snack Bar

- a. Wildwood Concessions discussion
  - i. pre-packed items only for this season

K. Safety

- a. State Concussion Law Procedure/ Policy discussion

L. Additional Items

Next Meeting: 1/12/25

Meeting adjourned: 7:42 pm